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Chapter President’s update, e-Bulletin 
   Here are some thoughts about how to stay involved with Chapter activities.  As 
we are spending more time with ourselves due to Covid and cold weather, how 
about sharing some of your favorite non-group activities.  Following are a few 
examples I’ve found interesting and would like to share with you.   
Please think about things you would like to share.  Send the basic info to Randy 
(Randall.Houtman@dematic.com) and he may be able to fit it in an e-Bulletin.  
That way we all keep connected…safely.  
  
Covering activities at Riverview 
   Due to the cold weather, Pat Morell has moved his Piper Pacer rebuild project 
into the main hangar at Riverview.  Currently the wings are getting covered with 
the several sets of eyes checking it out.  See photos. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Flying the Westland Lysander  (17min YouTube, 5 stars) 
   Here is a very personal video about flying the only Lysander in North America 
(Canada). Dave Hadfield does a great job of talking about what it’s like to fly this 
really unique aircraft.  I have a new respect for those RAF pilots who flew 
clandestine operations into France by moonlight. 
 
See Following Link:  https://youtu.be/tBbOkeff2vI 


